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October 16, 2018 

 

This addendum is hereby made a part of the contract documents to the same extent as though it was 

originally included therein and takes precedence over the original documents.  Acknowledge receipt of all 

the addenda in your response. It is the responsibility of the Bidder to verify that their RFP Proposal 

including all addenda acknowledgement has been received, reviewed and delivered to the VCCCD 

Purchasing Department prior to the RFP deadline. Verification of receipt can be obtained through Lisa 

Sorensen, Purchasing Specialist at lsorensen@vcccd.edu or 805-652-5559. 
 

Question and Answer: 
 

Question: 
Will you please confirm whether you want to continue using Drupal as the CMS or are the school open to 

another CMS? 

 

VCCCD Answer: 

We are open to continuing to use Drupal or another CMS. 

 

Question: 
Whether companies from Outside USA can apply for this? 

(Like, from India or Canada) 

 

VCCCD Answer: 

We will consider all qualified submissions. 

 

Question: 

Whether we need to come over there for meetings? 
 

VCCCD Answer: 
Some in person meetings will be required. The number of meetings will be negotiated with the awarded 

Bidder and final contract negotiations. 

 

Question: 

Can we submit the proposals via email? 

 

VCCCD Answer: 
RFP proposals, enclosed in a sealed envelope, shall be addressed and delivered to Ventura County 

Community College District Service Center, Attn: Purchasing Department, 761 E Daily Dr., Ste. 200, 

Camarillo, CA 93010, before the time stated in the RFP Packet. Each envelope shall bear the Number of 

the RFP, Title of the RFP and the Name of the Bidder. No electronic (e-mail) or fax RFPs or amendments 

to RFPs shall be accepted. Per the RFP documents, each submission should contain one (1) print copy or 

Bidders proposal and one (1) USB Flash Drive. 
 

End of Addendum 1 
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